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Glen Osmond and Fullarton Road 

Intersection Upgrade 
The Australian and South Australian Governments have announced funding of $35 million towards 

the upgrade of the Glen Osmond and Fullarton Roads intersection. 

Both Glen Osmond Road and Fullarton Road are key major traffic and freight routes, as well as public transport 

corridors. The intersection is a major link between the hills and the Adelaide CBD.   

Approximately 55,000 vehicles pass through the intersection daily. Historical crash data indicates 34 crashes 

were recorded between 2013 and 2017, of which there were 11 casualty crashes. 

The upgrade will: 

 improve travel times 

 improve safety for all users 

 improve network reliability 

 improve economic productivity. 

Early works are planned to start in 2020, with project completion expected in 2022. 

(see over) 



 

 

 
  

Have your say  

A planning study tender for the Glen Osmond and Fullarton Road Intersection Upgrade was released in June 

2019.  It is anticipated that this planning study will conclude in early 2020.   

Stakeholder and community engagement forms an important part of the planning study and we encourage 

you to have your say while it is in progress (see our contact details below). We will consider all feedback and 

concerns as we conduct the wider investigative process to identify a solution that balances the needs of 

various stakeholders.  

DPTI will continue to work with residents, land owners and business owners as the preferred option is 

developed. 

Further information 

If you would like to have your say, enquire or register your interest in the project to receive updates, please:  

 visit: http://www.dpti.sa.gov.au/glenosmond 

 email: dpti.communityrelations@sa.gov.au   

 telephone: 1300 794 880, or 

 write to: GPO Box 1533, Adelaide SA 5001. 

 

Kind regards, 

Community Engagement team 
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